
March 10, 1955

Dr. Gilbert Highet
Philosophy Hall
Columbia University
New York 27, New York

Dear Dr, Highet:

Harpers has asked if the enclosed quotation from yourself, 
among a variety of others, could be used in an advertisement by 
them.

You will be interested in knowing that the United States 
Information Agency has asked the Dorr Foundation for 150 copies 
of the book for distribution to their libraries and also for a promise 
of further books in case there is a demand. We have had so many 
testimonies as to the personal value of the book to many people 
that we are most happy to make this distribution available.

I trust you will have no objection to this quotation from 
yourself.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr

Enclosure -- comments on "Mother and Child" as of 2-8-55.
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